



December 7, 1994

J. Ly

Wilma Mankiller Chief of the Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller,

We missed you in Fort Worth but realize you can't be everywhere at the same time.

I do hope your honor at the Oklahoma Hall of Fame went well. I'm sure it was much "closer to home" and more convenient to attend.

We are sending you a copy of the November 3, 1994 Fort Worth Star Telegram article which tells about the 1994 honorees.

There is one thing lacking in the article though. The Hereford Hall of Fame Board had a surprise Induction for our director, Margaret Formby. I wish you could have seen her face. She was so shocked! It was certainly an honor that she well deserved.

Do come to see us when out our way. It will probably be easier once the Hall of Fame gets moved to Fort Worth.

All of us here are wishing you Happy Holidays and a wonderful 1995.

Sincerely, "Monah"

Wenonah Barringer

WB/jp

Enclosure

